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Welcome to KS2!

We have been back a short time now and the children have
settled into Year 3 life brilliantly, I have been very impressed!

Our curriculum has been tweaked this year, with each term
having a new focus across the school. In Term 1 we are focusing
on 'Discovery’ which will involve us focusing on the continent of
Antarctica. In term 2, we will be heading back in time and
learning all about prehistoric life from the Stone Age to the
Iron Age. Hopefully your child will come home with lots of
nuggets of knowledgel!

I use Seesaw quite a bit to try and give a snapshot of life in
the classroom. If you are unable to access seesaw to view your
child's work, please let me know.

If you have any worries or just want fo ask me a question
either pass on a verbal message at drop off or email the school
office who will pass the messages on to me and I will contact
you as soon as I can.

Best wishes,

Mr Bartrop

This term’s Christian value is:

Caring



http://www.stmarystetbury.com/we-are-st-marys/forties-to-noughties

